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We hope that you had a lovely 

Christmas and New Year! 

Dates for your diary 

 

Bag2School donations deadline- Wednesday 

18th January 

Parent reading session– Thursday 19th Janu-

ary 2.45-3.05 

Last day of half term– Friday 10th February 

Fish and Chips and Magic Show- Saturday 

25th February 4-6pm 

   

 

 

 

 

Winter Clothing 

Please ensure that all hats, scarves and gloves are 
named and that they are brought 

into school each day as we will be 
going outside regularly this term.  

Thank you for your  

continued support.  

Miss Baynton and Miss Robertson 

Our Topic This Term 

 
This half term, our topic in Reception is 

ROAR!. We will be learning about what  
dinosaurs ate, where they lived and describing 

what they looked like. If your child has a dino-
saur themed book at home that they would 

like to share with their friends in school, 
please place their name inside and bring it in.  

PE 

 
Ruby Class has PE on a Thursday and Pearl 

Class has PE on a Friday. 
 

 

Please ensure that your child 
comes into school in their PE 

kit on their day [shorts, T 
shirt and plimsolls] and that 

these are named.  
 

We will send all PE bags home at half term so 
that you can wash and check that your child’s 

PE kit still fits. We are noticing that some chil-
dren are growing fast so please especially 

check that their plimsolls still fit. 

Reading  

Thank you to those parents who are reading 

with their child regularly. This support really 
helps your child confidence. Please remember to 

sign your child’s reading record when you have 
read with your child. Please aim to read with 

your child at home 4 times a week.  

 

Please don’t forget to check our website for 

up to date information. 

http://www.dereham.norfolk.sch.uk  


